
Georgian Gardens News and Updates 23.10.20 

 

Dear Families 

Thank you for all your support in the reopening of Georgian Gardens over the past half term. It has not 

been an easy time for anyone and I am amazed by the way in which our community continues to pull 

together to support each other.  

 

Virtual Harvest Assembly  

This week we held our Virtual Harvest Assembly. The donations will make a significant difference to 

those in need. The Salvation Army collected the food this morning and will ensure that it is distributed 

to people who need it the most.  Thank you so much for your generosity.  

 

 

 

Rustington in Bloom Award 

We also had a visit from Vice Chair of Rustington Parish Council, Mrs Alison Cooper, to present us with 

the Rustington Parish Council, Gardens Competition, 2020 Schools Award. Well done to everyone who 

has helped to keep the grounds looking brilliant!  



 

 

 

Half Term Holiday  

Next week is half term holiday; I hope that everyone has a restful and safe week. We obviously need to 

have plans in place if someone was to become ill with corona virus. Please note the following important 

information:  

IF YOUR CHILD OR SOMEONE IN YOUR HOUSEHOLD SHOWS SIGNS OF CORONA VIRUS AND THEN TESTS 

POSITIVE, YOU MUST LET THE SCHOOL KNOW IMMEDIATELY VIA EMAIL. office@georgianagrdens.w-

sussex.sch.uk THIS WILL ALLOW US TO ACTIVATE OUR SYSTEMS IN COLLBORATION WITH PHE FOR 

ALERTING OTHERS THAT THEY NEED TO ISOLATE. PLEASE ALSO FOLLOW THIS ADVICE IF YOUR CHILD 

BECAME ILL AT A WEEKEND AT ANY POINT.  

Monday 2nd November is an INSET day. Teachers will be working on developing our Education for 

Safeguarding curriculum. 

School reopens to pupils on Tuesday 3rd November. 

 

Reminders 

• Please do not let your child brings toys (including swappable cards into school) 

• Please do not share photos on the school Facebook pages of other pupils. If you wish to add 

your own child that is fine, but not all of our pupils have consent to be on social media – thank 

you. 
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I hope that those of you who have had parent/ teacher consultations over the phone this week have 

found them helpful. There are several others taking place after half term. I would like to thank all of the 

staff for their hard work this term. There have been many adaptations to make in the school and 

everyone has done this whilst keeping the children at the heart of all our decisions.  

 

Kind Regards  

 

Miss Bowers 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


